## **MEMORANDUM**

TO:

Ron Belmont, Supervisor - Mayor and Town Board Members

FROM:

Gerry Salvo, Superintendent of Recreation

DATE:

May 11, 2017

SUBJECT: Donations

Request by the Superintendent of Recreation, Gerry Salvo for authorization to accept the following donations for the Brentwood Fundraiser Project:

<b>Donations</b>		Banners	
Montesano Brothers	\$500.00	Haines Family	\$500.00
		Galgano Family	\$500.00
		Cooper Family	\$500.00
		Asset Staffing	\$500.00
		Hit One Here!	\$500.00
		Harrison Police Association	\$500.00
		The Quinn Law Firm	\$500.00
		Tredici of Westchester	\$500.00
		Montesano Brothers	\$500.00